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Comments: Personal Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to you from my home in Atlanta, Georgia.  While I am a long ways away, the decisions made

concerning the 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation is of great importance to

me.  I would like to request that those 89 streams remain protected as eligible in the new forest plan.  Additionally

I would like to to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize the Draft Suitability Report, I ask

that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Wild and scenic rivers are dear to my heart.  I have countless cherished memories from the Wild and Scenic

Chattooga river here in Georgia, and couldn't imagine my life without that incredible resource. Idaho, and her

incredible rivers and streams, are high on my list of travel destinations. Indeed, the rivers of Idaho are incredible

meccas for nature lovers, paddlers, and outdoorsmen (and women) of all stripes.  Please keep these incredible

treasures safe for all Americans to enjoy as good intended.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Nathan Polley

Marietta, GA 30066

n.t.polley@gmail.com

 


